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MINUTES

Special Meeting of the Board of Commissioners
Anacortes Senior Activities Center
Monday, October 1, 2018, 4:30 p.m.
CALL TO ORDER
The meeting was called to order at 4:30 p.m.
Commissioners Present: Christine Mathes, Jeremy McNett, Mel Larsen, David Way, Andrew Olson
Commissioner Absent:      None                
Staff Present:  Executive Director Mitch Everton
A special meeting of the FPFC Commissioners was called to present and review the Trico report.  Comm Mathes reviewed prior outreach and discussion.  The five options previously presented were then reviewed, as follows:
Option 1A     Construct a new pool.  Raze the current structure.

Option 1B     Construct a new pool.  Retain the current gym space.

Option 2        Retain the current pool.  Add a warm-water recreation pool.

Option 3A     Renovate the current pool, replacing equipment above ground.

Option 3B     Renovate the current pool.  Retain equipment above ground.

The Board requested asked for public comment.  Members of the audience provided perspective on the various options.  The Board then polled the audience for preferred options.  The response was overwhelming for Option 1A or 1B.
The Commissioners deliberated.  A motion to proceed with Option 1A or 1B was made, seconded and passed unanimously.

ADJOURN

MOTION: A motion was made and seconded to adjourn the meeting at 7:00 p.m.  The motion passed unanimously.  An executive meeting was then held, lasting approximately 30 minutes, to discuss contractual issues.  The executive meeting adjourned at 7:30 and no further business was conducted.
The next regular Commission meeting is scheduled for Thursday, October 19 at FPFC.
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